
 
AAHANA’S POINTERS FOR YOUR TRIP 

 
To protect this stunning environment and give you the best possible experience during your stay, we 
humbly request you to please take note of these key instructions: 
 

 Please do not go into the surrounding forests unaccompanied.  Our experienced naturalists will 
be happy to guide you on jungle walks.  

 
 Children, especially young ones, need to be under adult supervision at all times. 

 
 Please do not leave the premises after sunset on foot.  

 
 We are not able to accommodate any requests for night drives or walks as such activities are 

strictly forbidden by the Corbett Forest Department. 
 

 Bins are provided around the property for any litter you may have. 
 

 We highly recommend you wear protective shoes and clothing while in the jungle and at night. 
 

 Please avoid wearing bright colours.  Muted jungle-coloured clothing gives you a much better 
chance of seeing Corbett’s wildlife. 

 
 We have First Aid kits here but ask that you please carry any medication you require. 

 
 Please place your mobile phone on silent or vibrate mode while you are here. 

 

 Mobile connectivity is limited for Airtel subscribers with all other networks receiving good 
signals across the property. 

 
 Please be advised that park rules do not permit alcohol within the tourism zones and a guest 

inebriated during a safari may be asked to leave the tiger reserve. 
 

 Avoid using perfumes and deodorants while on safaris or walks, as strong smells may hamper 
your chances of animal sightings. 

 
 Please do not leave any litter at all in the Reserve itself. IT TAKES YEARS TO DEGRADE AND 

ANIMALS MIGHT EAT IT AND BE HARMED! 
 


